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Patty and I promoting Big Break at City Wide.

	
 WITH CAMPUS CRUSADE FOR CHRIST

Once I am a Mrs... :)
Craig and I are so excited to get married and start our life 

together in Boston!  The foundation of our relationship began 
there and I am looking forward to being back in the historic 
city with brick sidewalks, fall leaves, and snow.  As I’ve been 
preparing myself to leave San Diego and the ministry here, I 
asked the Lord to renew my calling; whether it still be campus 

ministry or in the workplace.  I have been on staff with Cru for 
four years and have absolutely loved it. I’m so thankful for the 
opportunity to work with college students in both Boston and 
San Diego.  They have brought me so much joy. I’ve felt so 
honored to have a front seat in their lives and be a part of their 

spiritual growth.  After a lot of thought and prayer, I have 
decided to not continue on staff once I’m in Boston.  As much 
as it saddens me to leave a ministry that I love, am passionate 
about, and has played a very significant role in my life, I know 
that the Lord is asking me to leave and work elsewhere.  I’m 

not sure where I’ll be working or what exactly I want to do 
next, but I’m trying trusting God in the process.  This is 
exciting and scary for me.  I’d appreciate your prayers as I 
move, get married, and search for a new job! Thank you for 
your prayers, financial support, and encouragement throughout 

the past four years.  I could not have ministered to Jessica C, 
Amy, Jess W, and many other women without you.  I’m so 
grateful for your partnership.  It has been a blessing to be a 
part of reaching every college student at SDSU and UCSD for 
Christ with you! Thank you!  
“The word of the Lord holds true and everything He does is worthy 

of our trust” ~Psalm 33:4
Lots of Love,

Courtney

GRADUATING 
“GREEKS” GOING TO 

THE WORLD!

From L to R: Jessica C, Amy, Jess W, & me

Three of my wonderful students are 

graduating! Jessica C and I met my first 
week at UCSD.  She was the first student I 
met with individually and we have been 
meeting for discipleship ever since!  This 

year she re-dedicated her life to 

Christ and now she is going to 
Estonia on a summer mission trip with 
Cru.  When she returns she’ll be working in 
a lab on campus and volunteering with Cru.  
Amy and I met at our All Greek Lunch this 
past fall.  She jumped right into our bible 

study and community.  She is going on a 

STINT (9 month mission trip) to El 

Salvador with Cru.   Jessica W and I 
met last spring during an outreach.  We 
connected a few weeks later and have been 
meeting for discipleship ever since!  Jess and 
I co-lead the sorority bible study this year.  

She is serving in Lebanon for a year 
through her church.  These girls have been a 
blessing to serve alongside and share life 
with.  Please pray for them as they graduate 
and go out into the world!


